
 

 

 

Newsletter – w/c 14th June 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Back by popular demand! 

Attached to this email you will find the menu for next week’s meal choices in the canteen. A number 

of families have contacted us to ask if it would be possible to include the menu choices, and we have 

in the past, as this helps with planning lunches for the following week. 

Reading Week 

Next week we are running a whole school reading week. Parents and cares should be aware of this 

as activities may be skewed towards reading activities and reading homeworks. Please encourage 

your children to engage fully with this exciting and beneficial teaching and learning initiative. Pupils 

currently self-isolating should be aware of this as they may be set reading tasks at home rather than 

being invited into online lessons. Class teachers will make sure that they receive full instructions. 

Covid-19 Update 

I am sure that you have become aware over the past few weeks of the rising number of positive 

cases in our local area. Fortunately, we have relatively few in comparison. However, with four weeks 

left of the summer term, I have been reiterating all of the key messages about adhering to control 

measures to ensure that we reach July 16th as relatively unscathed as possible. We would greatly 

appreciate your support in encouraging mask wearing, social- distancing and engagement in our 

cleaning regime in school. 

TA Support Roles 

For any parents who may be interested, we have now advertised two TA roles in our SEND 

Department, to commence in September 2021. Please see the school website for further details. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr C Horrocks 

Headteacher 

 

 


